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Dear participants of the 15th International Conference for Nubian Studies, 
 
 
First, we would like to thank you for all your submissions. To date, 370 participants expressed their will to 
attend the Conference, of whom 230 have proposed to present a paper. We are sure that all of your 
contributions will be a valuable asset to the success of the event. 
 
However, if you are not able to participate in the congress, we would appreciate letting us know in advance 
 
 
The Programme 
 
A preliminary version of the Congress Programme is now ready, and we would like to encourage all the 
participants to get acquainted with it. We did our best to satisfy all the requests regarding time of presentations 
as well as correspondence with each particular session’s subject. Unfortunately cancellation of some of the 
proposed sessions that did not meet the required minimum number of participants, as well as some shifts 
between the sessions, were inevitable. If there are any spelling errors in the title of your presentation or name, 
please let us know. This is a preliminary version of the program and the order of papers and even the number 
of papers in a session block may change, please do not plan your arrival to the conference according to this 
version of the program. 
 
 
Payments 
 
Payment of the conference fee is now possible, it is 120 euros for scholars and a reduced fee of 75 euros for 
students (pre-PhD). Participants from Sudan and Egypt are exempted from payment. 
 
Details can be found on the registration page of our website,  
https://nubianstudies2022.uw.edu.pl/register 
 
Payment by PayU is available on the website by clicking the button “pay now”. 
 
Details for traditional transfer are listed below: 
 
Recipient:  UNIVERSITY OF WARSAW 
Address:  26/28 KRAKOWSKIE PRZEDMIEŚCIE ST.  

00-027 Warsaw 
Bank account: PL68 1160 2202 0000 0005 2576 9844 
 
Bank:  Bank Millennium S.A. 

BIC / SWIFT: BIGBPLPWXXX 
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In order to receive an invoice please contact us directly at, nubianstudies2022@uw.edu.pl 
 
Onsite payment by cash (Euros) or credit card (in Polish Zloty) will also be available at a registration desk. 
The online payment system is, however, the fastest and easiest method to pay your registration fee and we 
recommend you use this method. 
 
Travel to Poland 
 
If you require a visa to travel to Poland, we strongly recommend applying as soon as is practical. Letters 
attesting to your attendance at the conference may be obtained on request by sending an email to 
nubianstudies2022@uw.edu.pl. These letters are for visa purposes only and do not imply acceptance of 
abstracts or travel funding. 
 
Information for residents of Sudan on how to apply for a visa can be found on Applying for a short-stay 
Schengen visa in Sudan | Netherlands Worldwide 
 
Information on the visa application process through the Polish consulate in Cairo can be found on Visas - 
general information - Poland in Egypt - Gov.pl website 
 
Sincerely,  
Organizing Committee. 
 


